
            June 11, 2024 
             New Iberia, LA 
70560 

 
The Iberia Parish Library met in Regular Session at 3:30 PM on Tuesday, June 11, 
2024, at the Main Library in New Iberia, Louisiana.  
 
The board vice-president, Katheleen Rosamond called the meeting to order at 3:40 PM.  
 
The library director called the roll. Present board members were Kathleen Rosamond, 
Vice-President, Jace Dugas, Katherine Courts, and Anne Stevens. Absent board 
members were JoAnn Parker, President, and Gwen Leblanc.  
 
Ann Stevens motioned to accept the minutes from the April 17, 2024 meeting. The 
motion was seconded by Katherine Courts. The motion passed unanimously.  
 
Discussion was held about the Library Tax Renewal and its impact on much needed 
building maintenance improvements on the library branches and wiring improvements 
that would support advanced technology in the seven branches. 
 
There being no other business, Kathleen Rosamond moved to adjourn the meeting at 
4:30 PM. Ann Stevens seconded the motion. The next meeting was tentatively set for 
August 13, 2024, at 3:30 PM at the Main Library.  
 
Respectfully Submitted by, 
Marjorie Hills 
Director 
 
 


